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4th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Comic Relief 2024 

This year we are excited to be raising money for Comic Relief 2024. This brings the entire nation 
together to raise money to help others. 

Staff and children will be invited to ‘Wear something Red’ on Friday 15th March for a donation of £1 
towards this worthy cause. This can be anything red as long as clothing is appropriate for school. 

After school there will be a cake sale, where you can come along and buy yourself some cakes. 
We would love for you to bring in some cakes that we can sell. Please ensure there is no nuts 
included in the cakes. Please bring these into the office by the morning of Friday 15th March so we 
can get them ready for the sale. 

All the money we raise helps people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and 
across the world. To find out more about Comic Relief Day visit www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 

We will also be using resources created by the Comic Relief Charity so that the children can learn 
exactly how the money they are raising will help others. 

Have fun helping and smiling and let’s raise lots of money for Comic Relief Day! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Dann 

 


